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Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

July 29, 2025 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Docket No. UG-250430 – Additional Attachment for Avista Utilities’ CPA Filing 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

On May 30, 2025, in compliance with RCW 80.28.380 and Condition 3(b) of the 
Company’s Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) approval (Docket UG-230898, Order 01, 
Attachment A), Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), filed its 2026-
2045 Natural Gas Conservation Potential Assessment (CPA) in the above-referenced docket. As 
part of its initial filing, the Company provided workpapers in support of its CPA – provided by its 
independent third-party, Applied Energy Group (AEG) – as Attachment B to the filing. After 
further conversations with Commission Staff, the Company has obtained further supporting details 
from AEG and is providing this additional information as a new attachment to the filing, 
Attachment C. Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, the Company has provided Attachment C in both 
CONFIDENTIAL and REDACTED formats. Avista has designated the attachment as 
“CONFIDENTIAL PER WAC 480-07-160”, and requests that the information contained within 
be treated as such, as it contains valuable proprietary information from AEG that should be 
protected from public inspection, examination and copying.  

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Kim Boynton, Energy Efficiency 
Planning & Analytics Manager, at (509) 495-4744 or kim.boynton@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Jaime Majure 

Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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